
regarding Expanding the Absentee Voting Rights:  

 

I believe that there may be problems with our Presidential Election in November. 

Please draft this present bill: 

 1)To ensure that we will have the voting rights we might need if we have to vote in 

Special Elections early in 2021. 

2) These absentee voting rights should align: be sure that the State Statute aligns 

with the State Constitution. They should not be in conflict: the meaning should be 

clear in both. 

3) please remove from the draft: "such electors or persons". 

4) make these voting rights permanent. We ought not to have to call a Special 

Session to settle this question. Let's do it now, once and do it correctly. 

 

Thank-you for hearing me. 

Barbara David 

Lyme, CT. 06371 
 


